## **FSR Protocol**

Topic of Meeting: Meeting times, Mails, Merch, Events

Date: 21.02.2025 Place / Room: Discord Beginning/ Time: 17:00 am End/ Time: 17:28 pm

present: Anna, Marleen, Franziska, Joy Absent: Mandana, Emily, James, Fey

Lead of Meeting: Anna Log Management: Joy

### Agenda

- 1. Meeting times
  - 1. Another nuudle for the specific availabilities in second to next week?
- 2. Mails
  - 1. Cosec regarding mail change
  - 2. ZIM regarding mail change and Box up: We should send our request to AstA
  - 3. I wrote to Asta again, asking for access to mails: no response yet + 2nd time asking for "Wählerverzeichnis"
- 3. Merch
  - 1. We should meet another time, as finishing the merch has not come to an end yet. Poll?
- 4. Events
  - 1. Game night only three responses. Should we remember to vote again, until sunday maybe and then announce the final date?

# **Updates**

- 1. Meeting times
  - Anna will create new nuddel poll for the next meeting
- 2. Mails

getting into mailing lists again

- should probably ask Fischer
- Anna will do some research once exams are over

#### ZIM

- we need to talk to Asta to get access to old mails
  - o Does Asta even have access?
  - o text Asta regardless, because this is basically our own option at this point

#### 2 inquiries @Asta

- no mail of VeFa -> how can we get back onto their mailing lists?
  - o no answer
- lists for election
  - o no answer

- What to do if Asta does not reply? -> text VeFa and ask them what should we do
- 3. Merch
  - We will need 2 more meetings, one for organization and one for (finally) putting designs onto shirts/hoodies, sharing, and then eventually ordering
    - o Lists of possible shops exist already; vote on favorite needed
  - Franziska will make poll for next meeting date
- 4. Events
  - Up until now, only 3 ppl voted on their favorite dates
    - o Send reminder for poll to find suitable date for more people
    - o Then, decide on date + time & share with students
  - Possible games: wervolves